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Date Created: Sunday, June 12, 2016 

65 
Total Responses 

Complete Responses: 63 
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Q1: Do you want to participate in a group forum for surgical critical care 
fellowship coordinators to communicate with each other? 
Answered: 65    Skipped: 0 
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Q2: If you are interested in a forum, please rate your interest in each of 
the following methods: 
Answered: 61    Skipped: 4 



Powered by 

Q3: Are you aware of the Groupspaces.com list serve for program 
coordinators 
Answered: 60    Skipped: 5 
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Q4: Have you utilized the Groupspaces.com listserv for program 
coordinators? 
Answered: 63    Skipped: 2 
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Q5: If you have used the listserv, please give us your opinion on its 
usefulness? 
Answered: 21    Skipped: 44 
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Q6: Does your institution provide funding for you to attend educational 
meetings? 
Answered: 63    Skipped: 2 
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Q7: Does your institution provide access to teleconferencing 
capabilities? 
Answered: 63    Skipped: 2 
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Q8: Do you currently participate in a national coordinators forum, such as 
the Association of Residency Coordinators in Surgery? 
Answered: 61    Skipped: 4 
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Q9: Did you receive the newsletter from the SCCPDS this winter? 
Answered: 62    Skipped: 3 
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Q10: If you received the newsletter, how useful was the information 
contained in the newsletter to you and your program director? 
Answered: 39    Skipped: 26 
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Comments  

• I am new to this role but always looking for helpful information from other 
coordinators 

• We need more frequent and more substantive communication between 
program directors about current affairs 

• I actually prefer email, as long as everyone didn’t “reply all” 
• This is my first year serving as program coordinator. I am very interested in 

learning more in order to better serve my program and make the program 
attractive to future fellow candidates 

• Information that would be helpful for new critical care coordinators 
• Common curriculum would be valuable 

 


